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Friday 29th June 
 

Dear Parents 

The Governors of Stanford in the Vale CE Primary School are delighted to attach the recent 

Statutory Inspection of Anglican and Methodist Schools (SIAMS) Report where they have 

said that the school is ‘Outstanding’ in all 4 areas of the report.  

• The distinctiveness and effectiveness of Stanford in the Vale as a Church of 

England school are outstanding 

• The school, through its distinctive Christian character, is outstanding at meeting    

the needs of all learners  

• The impact of collective worship on the school community is outstanding 

• The effectiveness of the leadership and management of the school as a church 

school is outstanding.  
 

This doesn’t happen without considerable hard work, we wish to thank everyone for the way 

the school is upholding the core purpose of the Church of England and for the fantastic start 

they are giving to your children  

 

We would especially like to thank Mrs Willis and all the staff, not only for their work during 

the inspection, but also the day-to-day care and commitment that helps to make our school 

an excellent, nurturing and inclusive community. We would also like to thank you and your 

wonderful children for the part you all play in creating a confident, extremely inclusive 

Christian community that is most hospitable and where pupils of all backgrounds are 

respected and welcomed.  

We are thrilled to see that the inspector recognised the understanding of pupils and staff as 

“unique children of God resulting in the all-round flourishing of each pupil”, that pupils and 

parents are rightly proud of the school, and all that it achieves.  

Areas that have been identified for improvement, mainly to do with the school’s vision will be 

included in the School Improvement Plan, which can be seen on the school website 

noticeboard and these will continue to be addressed. 

We thank you for your support and working in partnership with us. 

Yours faithfully  

The Governors of Stanford in the Vale CE Primary School 
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